
 

 

 

January 27, 2025 

 

Moose Hide Campaign 
209-1100 Admirals Rd.  
Victoria, BC  V9A 

 

RE: Letter of Intent - Moose Hide Campaign Ambassador Campus at Renison University College  

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

Renison University College is pleased to send an official notice of intent to be a Moose Hide 
Campaign Ambassador Campus. During the current academic year, we have already 
incorporated the Moose Hide Campaign into our orientation activities for students and the 
opening of our new inclusive lounge space, as well as hosted awareness booths for the Moose 
Hide Campaign to spread awareness of gender-based violence.  

Renison’s involvement with the Moose Hide Campaign is one important way we are 
implementing the calls to action as outlined in the Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s 
report. Additionally, it aligns with our strategic direction to embed Indigenization, 
decolonization, inclusion, diversity, and equity throughout all aspects of Renison life.  

Renison has been a place of inclusion and community since its founding in 1959 as a small, 
liberal arts college. We are known for our community atmosphere and close-knit community, 
which has a place for everyone. Being a Moose Hide Campaign ambassador campus 
demonstrates in a tangible way that we are constantly looking for ways to create safe spaces and 
protect women, children, and non-binary people from all forms of violence.  

We look forward to supporting the Moose Hide Campaign, and finding more ways to weave it 
into the work we do with our community. 

Thank you,  

 

The Rev. Dr. Marc Jerry 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
Renison University College 


